
                         
 
 

8985 E US HWY 2, SOUTH RANGE, WI 54874 
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Amnicon000@centurytel.net 
 

The Amnicon Town Board hopes that your 2023 was safe and prosperous. As 2024 quickly 
approaches, we find that again we are looking forward to a very busy and exciting year.  

  
The town hall is available to all community members and civic groups who desire access to a public 
place for their special events, such as town meetings, senior events, weddings, graduations, birthday 

parties and get-togethers for a nominal fee. If you have not driven by the town hall recently, we 
converted the old town hall into a pavilion. It was done with volunteer labor. We have also installed 
an electronic billboard which will have currant events posted. We have installed a generator so the 
town hall will be able to be used as an emergency shelter in the event of power outages or other 

disasters. These were purchased with ARPA funds (American Rescue Plan Act) which was only to be 
used for community upgrades. The pavilion is available to use if you want to reserve it there will fee 

Otherwise feel free to have a picnic or gathering. 
Contact Susan Amys to reserve the date and time. Her # is on the website. 

The Town of Amnicon has a website at www.townofamnicon.com.This site will be kept up to date 
regarding meetings, notices, minutes, and agendas. If you would like to be on the email list for 

notifications, please email amincon000@centurytel.net.  
 

*Fire number signs * Please maintain them and keep them clean & debris free so that 
emergency drivers can see them quickly and clearly! 

 
The Fire Department will again have 2 fund raising events this year- April and October. Thanks to all 

who have already donated! It allows us to purchase equipment we cannot budget for! We were able to 
purchase a UTV for Wildland and remote rescues with ARPA funds 

 
Also, a reminder it is ILLEGAL to plow your snow across town roads! Please comply with this as it 

creates a hazard. 
 

Upcoming important events include: 2024 
Spring Primary February 20, Spring & Presidential Election April 2, Partisan Primary August 13, General 

Election November 5 
Annual Meeting April 16, Board of Review in May, 

 
Have a Great Holiday Season! 

Your Town Board 
Arthur Amys, Chairman   ~   Mark Liebaert, Supervisor   ~   Dennis Hill, Supervisor  

Gary Kane, Clerk-treasurer   ~   Wade Hill, Fire Chief  
  Sincerely, Town Clerk/Treasurer Gary Kane, feel free to contact me at: 218-391-9134  


